
Following the second angle of the 
Triangle: the duty we owe to others

Our State Director sent out a call to the 
members of the organization for help. She 
asked the girls to follow the duty we owe to 
others by sending cards to a granddaughter 
of a very good friend of Ms. Madison's. Two 
year old Betsy is battling cystic fibrosis and 
was admitted to a Scottish Rite hospital in 

January. Ms. Madison also asked if the girls 
could send mail to her older brother, 

Anthony, to let him know we are thinking 
about him as well. 

With no surprise, multiple Triangle 
members, supervisors, and other Masonic 

Youth members flooded Betsy and Anthony 
with happy thoughts.



Pictured below are some of the cards 
made from Bal-On-Sen Triangle and 

Sunrise Triangle:

Onistagrawa Triangle Warms Up
Scotia, NY



 
Onistagrawa Triangle #215 held a prospect 

party after their open meeting. The girls 
performed a snowman degree and after, 
enjoyed making snowmen figures out of 
marshmallows and candy, while enjoying 

hot chocolate.

Fidelity Triangle #4 
Honors Our Family

Pittsford, NY
 

On Saturday, January 24, 2015, Fidelity 
Triangle, along with members from 

Bal-On-Sen Triangle, put on a Masonic 
Family Night for the Monroe District to show 

their appreciation to the various 
organizations in the area. Guests in 

attendance included Grand Master Bill 
Thomas, Grand Scribe of Royal Arch 



Masons Raymond Roche, Grand Royal 
Patron Barry Greenfield and Grand Royal 

Matron Margaret Kenney of Amaranth, 
Grand Patron Bruce Whitmore of NY 

Eastern Star, State Master Councilor Tyler 
Henderson of NY DeMolay and much more.

Fidelity Triangle also gained a new Jr. 
Deputy. With Ms. Brandt living on Long 

Island, she stepped down and Mrs. Parks 
was installed. We are excited to see the 

torch passed and watch as Fidelity Triangle 
continues to grow under this new 

leadership.



The ladies performed a "Thank You" degree 
for all their guests for showing their support. 

However, the Masonic Family Portrait 
degree was the highlight of the evening. 

After inviting guests to pose as our "dad," 
"mom," "aunts" and "uncles," etc. we 



gathered everyone together for a big 
Masonic Family Portrait. Seated in the 

center are our Matriarch and Patriarch, or 
as we called them, "Grandma" and 

"Grandpa," Deputy State Director Mrs. 
Kristina Turri and Grand Master Mr. Bill 

Thomas. We thank everyone for being such 
good sports and for being a part of our 

family.
 

Fidelity Triangle also presented Northfield 
Lodge with a Certificate of Appreciation for 
all their hard work and support to help the 

Triangle rebuild. 

Also recognized was Mr. Ken Stavalone, Jr. 
Warden of Northfield Lodge, who received 
the first ever Fidelity Triangle Membership 
Growth Award for introducing Triangle to a 

young lady, signing her petition as her 
Masonic Sponsor, and allowing our 

membership to grow. The young lady joined 
Fidelity Triangle earlier in December. 

We look forward to giving out more 
membership awards to other adults in our 

Masonic Family who directly help our 
membership in this way.







Mr. Thomas sure is becoming a 'Grand 
Master' of selfies!



Members of 
Sunrise Triangle #146 Dive In!

Baldwin, NY
 

The Pietrera sisters, Amanda, Sara, and 
Jessie, continued their tradition of the Polar 
Bear Plunge at the waters of Long Beach, 

NY with their mom, Marge, who is a 
supervisor of Sunrise. What a way to make 

your Triangle and organization proud! 
Brrrrrrr! 



1st Nassau Masonic District
Annual Youth Ice Skating

Bellmore, NY
 

Members of the youth groups in the 1st 
Nassau Masonic District had a great time 
again this year at the youth ice skating at 

Newbridge Arena.
 

(pictured below are some members of 
Sunrise Triangle) 



Someones in the kitchen with 
Sunrise!

Baldwin, NY
 

Sunrise Triangle #146 held their Pasta 
Dinner & Chinese Auction on February 6, 

2015. The girls had a huge crowd thanks to 
OES members, Masons, family, and friends.

Special thanks to the supervisors and 
Master Masons who made the fundraiser 
run so smoothly. The girls were lucky to 
have Beloved Queen Jess Catapano's 

father, Charlie Catapano (and the Grand 
Treasurer of the Grand Lodge) cooking that 
night! Joining him in the kitchen that night 
was Mr. Jim Rice, District Deputy Grand 
Master of the First Nassau District, Mr. 

Walter Wasnieski, District Deputy Grand 
Master of the Second Kings District, Phil 



Troise, Senior Warden of Wanatagh-Morton 
Lodge.

With amazing food and really great raffle 
prizes, the night was very memorable!

Onistagrawa Triangle #215 
Initiates FOUR New Members!

Scotia, NY
 

Onistagrawa Triangle held Initiation on 
February 1st. Beloved Queen Megan 

Williams, three other members of 
Onistagrawa and two members from Bal-

on-sen Triangle worked together to perform 
flawless degree work. 

 
The sidelines were filled with members of 
Royal Arch Masons. The girls preformed a 

short Valentines degree for the men to 



thank them for their continued support. Mr. 
Roche had heard from our State 

Representative Annie Parks that there was 
no one on the side lines at Fidelity's 

initiation. He doesn't want any of the youth 
groups to experience that again. 

 
After the meeting, the girls exchanged 

Valentines with each other.
 

Onistagrawa Triangle's newest members 
are Rachel, Allysa, Nisa, and Jamilla. 

Congratulations, Onistagrawa!




